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LIWARA

Catholic Primary School
PARENTS AND FRIENDS
ASSOCIATION

P&F Meetings
are held every
term in weeks

2 and 7 at 7pm
in the Liwara
Hall. All are
invited to

attend.

P&F contacts:

Chairperson -
Quincy Matambanadzo

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

Vice chairperson -
Jonathon Egan

liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer -
Ben Adams

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings
lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary -
Leanne Winnan

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

Welcome to Term 2, dear families! The P&F is in full swing,
with event preparations going on in the background. Thank

you to the parents that volunteer time and expertise without Tour de Wood: 20 April Tom
P&F meeting: 23 April 7pm
Mothers Event: 4 May 2:30pm

Upcoming events:

hesitation, we are so grateful for our actively involved Liwara
family! It's a wonderful community to be a part of.

Colour run Lapathon: Term 2 date TBC
Onward and upward for the Term 2 events! &

Good luck to the

CYCLING LAD!

We'll start organising the
Colour run soon! Keep an
eye out, as we'll be needing
volunteers.

2024 Term 2 PP-YEAR 6

COLORRUN
& LAPATHON! FAIR COMMITTEE

TO BE FORMED SOON!

Information to follow

PARENT
VOLUNTEERS

NEEDED!

in the coming weeks.

to get involved in this fun
event! All help will be grea
appreciated.

Liwara P&F Facebook Page

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group is used
for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the school
community.

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link https://www.facebook.com/
groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and answer all three questions.

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed by Liwara Admin staff. All members of the

school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on the school
website.




